Chairman Arlen Siegfreid and Committee Members
House Federal and State Affairs Committee

Kansas House of Representatives
RE: HB 2324 - Pro-Life Heartbeat Protection Bill

Hon. Chair and Committee Members

Hello, my name is Mackayla Wells. I live in Garnett, KS and I’m a full-time Radiography
student. I am unable to appear in person before the committee today for the hearing on HB 2324
but I would like to submit my written testimony in support of the bill for consideration by the

committee.

I believe that human life is precious and should be cherished from the time of conception.
I'am interested in this bill because it could save so many lives. If a doctor can detect a heartbeat

then the baby should be protected.

The people of Kansas strongly support heartbeat legislation and in a recent poll a
majority of Kansans agree that if a doctor can detect a heartbeat then the baby should be
protected. I feel very strongly that when a heartbeat is detected that is clear evidence of a human
life and we must act to protect it. This is the right issue, the right time and it is our duty to save

these children now.

Please support HB 2324 and please send the Pro Life Heartbeat Protection Bill on to the
full House for action.

Sincerely,
Mackayla Wells
405 N. Hayes

- Garnett, KS 66032



